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Dear Parents/Carers 

I just wanted to let you all know, that everyone involved is working hard to deal with 

the ongoing coronavirus situation. 

Governors and Senior Leadership Team met last night to plan, following advice from 

government and Public Health England. We will be working closely with the cluster 

group of schools in the area to have a unified approach that limits disruption, while 

keeping us all as safe as possible. 

We will be providing regular updates so please keep a close eye on Parentmail. 

Other schools have suffered with incorrect information and gossip being posted on 

various social media platforms. Please look at the school’s official guidance on 

Parentmail, Twitter and our school website: http://www.williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk/ 

In light of the need to limit contact, all non-essential visitors to school will be 

postponed. If you need to speak to any member of staff including the office, teachers 

or leaders, please contact the office by phone or email (details above) where we will 

offer a ring-back service if necessary. 

Thank you for your ongoing co-operation in this matter. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R Nicholas 

Chair of Governors 
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